

A huge thank you to all of the mums who brought along a plate and joined us for the Mothers Day morning tea on Friday! It was wonderful to see you all and was such a lovely morning.





## **ATHLETICS CARNIVAL MAY 16**

Don't forget that the P&F will be running the athletics carnival canteen on May 16.

## **CASH ONLY**

Hot food, cold drinks, sweet treats, chips, and plenty of lollies will be available!

## The Committee

Yolanda Armstrong *President* 

Jess Spanos Vice President

Daisy Farmer Erin Hvirf Secretary

Allison Smith Treasurer

Contact: lop.pandf@mn.catholic.edu.au



## **STUCK ON YOU**

Any items purchased through the following link will now earn money for our school: https://www.stuckonyou.com.au/affiliat

e/fundraiser/STPATS

Perfect for back-to-school items including labels, lunchboxes & stationery!

